
 

Save the Date! 
The Southern African Association of Geomorphologists is pleased 
to invite you to the next Biennial Conference which will be hosted in 
the Klein Karoo town of Oudtshoorn, South Africa from 15-18 July 
2025. 

 
We encourage potential participants to consider organised road trips 
from their regions to the conference venue, Klein Plaas Holiday 
Resort. If you are willing to coordinate a road trip, please contact us. 
In addition, we are planning a pre-conference field excursion and 
hopefully a workshop or two. If you can contribute your expertise or 
have a specific need for a workshop, please get in touch with us! 
 
More details will follow soon… 
The SAAG 2023-2025 Council 
saageomorph@gmail.com 
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